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PERMANENT COUNCIL OF THE
OEA/Ser.G


ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
CP/CAJP-2006/02



19 December 2002


COMMITTEE ON JURIDICAL AND POLITICAL AFFAIRS
Original: Spanish

NOTICE

(Private meeting)
The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions and, on instructions from the Vice Chair of the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs, hereby wishes to inform that the Seventh Meeting on Informal Consultations on the amendment of the Rules of Procedure of the Permanent Council, scheduled for Friday, December 20th, 2002, at 9:30 a.m., in the Miranda Room, has been cancelled.

The next meeting on these informal consultations will be held on January 14th, 2003, at 9:30 a.m. in the Miranda Room. Within the next days a draft report will be distributed (in Spanish and English) for its consideration at that meeting.
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